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March 30, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As we prepare for the return of 4 days a week, we would like to remind families of a few safety/health 

requirements and recommendations to keep our school in session.  

 

Please follow the screening tool below in regards to when your student has any symptoms 

 

Group A 

1 or more symptoms 

Group B 

2 or more symptoms 

Fever (measured (100.4) or subjective) 

Cough 

Shortness of breath 

Difficulty breathing 

New olfactory disorder 

New taste disorder 

 

Chills 

Rigors 

Myalgia 

Headache 

Sore throat 

Nausea or vomiting 

Diarrhea 

Fatigue 

Congestion or runny nose 

 

Stay home if, you or the student: 
 Have one or more symptoms in Group A OR 

 Have two or more symptoms in Group B OR 

 Are taking fever reducing medication. 

 

If your student has symptoms and/or gets tested or has been exposed, please let the school nurses know.   

 

You can email or call 412-824-8012 at:  

JR/SR High:  Darcy Yeloushan X1700 dyeloushan@eawildcats.net 

Logan:  Jennifer Stark X 3700 jstark@eawildcats.net 

 

Please make sure your contact information and emergency contact information are up to date in the event that 

your student needs picked up due to being ill.  We ask that all students being sent home ill are picked up within 

the hour of being called to minimize spread of illness.   

 

Students are required to wear masks upon entering and leaving the bus and school.  Students are to wear them 

over their nose and mouth throughout the entire bus ride and throughout the school day with the exception while 

eating or drinking.  Students are encouraged to bring an extra mask in their book bags in the event a spare is 

needed.  Parents/Guardians are responsible for providing masks for their students.  We have a limited amount of 

spare masks for emergency uses.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our schools safe and healthy 

Darcy Yeloushan RN CSN 

Jennifer Stark RN CSN 
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